
Math 1352 Section 11 – WeBWorK Information

August 26, 2008

In Math 1352-11, a portion of your homework will be done on-line via the
WeBWorK system. WeBWorK is an online system that can accept answers in
symbolic form. You can access WeBWorK using any standard web browser (no
special plugins are required and all major platforms – Windows, Mac, Linux,
etc. – are supported).

• Your WeBWorK assignments will be available at:

http://webwork.math.ttu.edu/webwork2/f08vhowlem1352

• Login in using your eRaider username. Your initial password is your Stu-
dent ID. The first time you log in, you should change your password to
something you can easily remember.

• Please do not try to change your default e-mail address, since this program
doesn’t reliably forward to off-campus addresses.

• To do your homework, you may find it helpful to print out a copy and
attempt the problems on paper before entering them into the computer.

• After entering your answer, press the “submit answer” button to have your
answer checked. If you like, you may instead use the ”preview answer”
button to see how WeBWorK is interpreting your answer (you may be
surprised!). Note that simply pressing the “enter” or “return” key on
your computer will not submit your answer for grading.

• You are allowed unlimited attempts without penalty on most problems.
However, your final answers must be submitted before the deadline for
each assignment.

• If you have tried a problem a number of times, however, don’t just waste
your time. Ask for help. (You can go to the Missouri Club, see me, or use
the ”Email instructor” button at the bottom of each problem.)

• Please access WeBWorK as soon as possible to make sure you can log on
and access the system. If you have any problems, please let me know.

Your first WeBWorK assignment is available now and is due by
Tuesday 9/2/08 at 10:00 pm. See the course web page for future
assignments and deadlines.

1


